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Ms. Olivia Estrada and Mr. Jesus Estrada,
 
The OCD conducted an onsite inspection of the De La Sierra Trucking site located at 1322
 Hopi Rd, Carlsbad NM, 88220 on August 28, 2015.  Upon this inspection it was discovered
 that De La Sierra Trucking was using produced water and produced water/oil mix to
 compact the caliche on this site.  It is evident that multiple truckloads have been dumped,
 impacting approximately 20 acres.  This is in direct violation of OCD environmental
 regulations and constitutes a hazard to fresh water, public health, and the environment. 
 
First, De La Sierra Trucking must immediately cease the practice of illegally dumping
 oilfield waste on their site.  A form C-141 must then be filled out and turned into either
 myself or Mike Bratcher at the Artesia OCD office (address listed below).  De La Sierra
 Trucking will be required to remediate the entire site to OCD standards, including a full
 delineation to assess the environmental impact. 
                                                                                                                                                                    
                              
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
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